
From: Paulina Maratou 

Sent: 24 October 2022 14:18 

To: 

Cc: ΓΡΑΜΜΑΤΕΑΣ ΠΑΣΟΚ  

Subject: Letter of candidacy from PASOK-KinimaAllagis 

To :Luis Ayala 

 Secretary General of the Socialist 

International      

 Athens, October 24 ,2022 

Dear Comrade , 

On behalf of PASOK-KinimaAllagis , I would like to present my candidacy for Vice-President of the 

Socialist International at the upcoming Congress in Madrid.  

With fraternal regards ,  

Paulina Lampsa  

Member of the Executive Council of PASOK-KinimaAllagis Sent from my iPad 

mailto:paulinamaratou@gmail.com
mailto:secretariat@socialistinternational.org
mailto:international@sipresident.com


 
PASOK - Movement of Change 

 

To:  Luis Ayala 
 Socialist International Secretary 

 

 
Athens, 24 October 2022 

 

 
Letter of Support 

 

Dear Secretary  

 

Dear Mr Secretary General,  

 

We would like to notify you that we have sent a letter to the President of the Socialist 

International Mr George A. Papandreou , expressing our support on behalf of PASOK -

Kinima - Allagis to Ms Paulina Lampsa, Μember of our Executive Council  for her 

candidacy to the post of Vice-President of the Socialist International .  

 

Please accept our best wishes for the successful organisation of the upcoming Socialist 

International Congress in Madrid.  

 

Sincerely, 

Andreas Spyropoulos  

Secretary General of PASOK - Kinima Allagis 

 




